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HMM TACOMA 0131W (FIM) Fire Incident Notice (1)  

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

First of all, we HMM would like to express our sincere appreciation and gratitude for your continuous support to 

all of HMM’s services around the world. 

 

We regret to inform you that the Vessel reported a fire in cargo hold #7 on 29 December 2024 whilst transiting 

the Mozambique Channel on a voyage from Mundra, India to Algeciras, Spain. Following detection of the fire, the 

Crew have been responding to the same and CO2 has been deployed. External professional support has also 

been engaged. 

 

It is not yet known which containers are affected by the fire. It is also too soon to identify the cause of the fire - 

this will however be thoroughly investigated at her port of refuge. 

 

The Vessel is currently headed to a port of refuge under her own power, where the situation will be properly and 

safely assessed. Further detail will be provided as soon as reasonably practicable. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact your local HMM offices. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

HMM Co., Ltd 

 


